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Newsletter 
November 2020 

Message from the CEO 

Welcome Community  - Naa Marni - Greetings   

Firstly, what a brilliant month, I have felt very welcome. I was lucky 

enough to meet most Aboriginal Sobriety Group Indigenous Corporation 

(ASG) staff at each of our sites as well as our program managers, who 

work directly with the  front-line staff supporting our clients. 

I am very excited for our organisation and its future. The Executive    

Leadership Team (ELT) are doing a great job in bringing me up to speed 

on all the challenges and opportunities that ASG have been facing over 

the past 12 months. This also includes our committed Board of Directors 

who have diligently strengthened the governance of ASG through some 

tough times.  

Over the coming weeks, the ELT and I will be taking some time out to 

stop, take a breath and think about our vision, values, purpose, operating model and strategic priorities for 

next year.  

We will also be considering what key projects the organisation will need to undertake and focus on in line 

with our current service agreements. The output of these meetings will then be provided to the Board to 

make some strategic decisions for the organisation.   

In terms of exciting things to come for ASG, we have just recruited a few new faces across the organisation 

as well as few new faces on the ASG Board of Directors. We will continue to position ourselves strategically 

for organisational growth into the future. 

From what I have seen in my first 6 weeks, I know that we have a wonderful team of people who are        

committed to our clients and delivering on our purpose… this is what will get us through any challenging 

times ahead. The resilience of our employees has been outstanding. 

Over the coming weeks I’ll continue to get out and about meeting the people who make up our 50+            

employees across our 6 offices in Adelaide, Woodville, Monarto and Berri.  

I am really looking forward to meeting as many people as possible who make the magic happen.   

Finally, to our valued partners and referrers, I thank you for your continued support of ASG. For anyone    

unsure of how to refer a person to us for support, you can find our referral forms on our website 

www.asg.org.au . 

Warm regards, 

 

 

Allan Sumner 

CEO Aboriginal Sobriety Group Indigenous Corporation  
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CURRENT ASG DIRECTORS OF 

THE BOARD AND EXECUTIVE 

MANAGEMENT 

Back Left – Bill (Wilbur) Wilson (Casual Director);  

Susie Andricic  (Secretary / Director) 

Ramla Molligoda (Finance Services Manager - Executive Management) 

Allan Sumner (Chief Executive Officer) 

Rosney Snell (Chairperson / Director) 

Bianca Kreft (HR / Governance Manager – Executive Management) 

Front Left – Ivan Copley (Casual Director) 

Polly Sumner-Dodd (Casual Director) 

Ian Carter (Treasurer / Director); Rodney Welch (Casual Director) 

mailto:dons@asg.org.au
http://www.asg.org.au


Newsletter enquiries to dons@asg.org.au               www.asg.org.au             November 2020 

 

Our Chairperson Rosney Snell was nominated 

for Person of the Year at the  

Port Adelaide / Enfield  

Aboriginal & Torres Strait Islander Awards 
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Western Homelessness wanted to celebrate and acknowledge Jessie for his Sobriety and also completing ACCA. 

(Aboriginal Community Court Adelaide)  Monday the 9th November the Homelessness Program held a BBQ for 

Jessie at Cyril Lindsay House (CLH). 

Jessie also completed Rehab at LTW and has returned to Cyril Lindsay House to complete his journey into  

Sobriety and continue to demonstrate his changes he has made. Jessie has also been successful for an ATSI             
apprenticeship in construction. 

Jessie has a lot of supports around him, including Mathew Clarke from ACCA, Elders from the courts, Sonia 

Turner from Life Without Barriers, ASG staff/directors/members and Elders from the Community.  Jessie has 

come so far since arriving at Cyril Lindsay House (CLH) in February 2020 and ASG would like to wish Jessie all the 

best for his future.  
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ASG CEO Allan Sumner wins Artist of the Year at 

the recent NAIDOC Week awards held in Adelaide 

recently 
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Recent additions to the ASG Family 

      Zane Gunter  

  Rehab Client Case   
Coordinator  

               LTW  

Rehabilitation Centres 

Moesha Weetra  

Residential Careworker  

LTW  

Rehabilitation Centres 

Residential Careworkers 

Western Adelaide  Aboriginal  Specific  

Homelessness  Service 

Harold Stewart  

Acting Client Case  

Coordinator  

Western Adelaide   

Aboriginal  Specific  

Homelessness Service 

Maxine Spratt  Wayne Sutton  Brian Gollan  Benjamin Stone  

Field Officer   

Mobile              
Assistance  

Patrol (MAP) 

Welcome to the ASG team 
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Cleansing / Smoking MAP & Homelessness Properties 
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Cleansing / Smoking at LTW Rehabilitation Centres 
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Leila Rankine—House of Hope Graduation 
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Leila Rankine - House Of Hope Graduation 
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Aboriginal Sobriety Group Indigenous Corporation encourages 

the employment of Aboriginal people in the  provision of             

respectful services to our Community and Clients. 

79% of our workforce are Aboriginal.  90% of our Directors to the 

Board are Aboriginal. 

YOUR FEEDBACK IS IMPORTANT TO US 

If you have any suggestions  regarding this newsletter, please     

contact Don Scordo at dons@asg.org.au    

CORPORATE SERVICES          

182-190 Wakefield Street Adelaide , PO Box 7306 Hutt Street, Adelaide  

Phone: (08) 8223 4204,  Email:  reception@asg.org.au 

Do you want to be an ASG member? 
Membership Applications to Bianca Kreft                           

Phone (08) 8223 4204        

Email biancak@asg.org.au  

or visit our website to download our membership form and 

read our rule book.  

http://asg.org.au/memberships/ 
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